
 

Bleeding after Tonsillectomy (Children)
Discharge Advice for Parents and Carers

Bleeding from the throat after tonsillectomy is NOT normal. 

If you notice any bleeding from your child’s throat after you have left hospital 
with your child, you should phone CAU (Children’s Assessment Unit) on 
01603 289774 and tell them your child has had a tonsillectomy and is now 
bleeding. 

If the nurse decides it is necessary for you to bring your child immediately to 
CAU they will explain to you where the ward is based and the nearest car 
park to use for the agreed CAU admission. 
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